No. 300, Jhongda Rd., Jhongli City, 
Taoyuan County 32001, Taiwan
28 April 2012
To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter regarding the poor-quality service I received at 7-11, XinYan store on 16 February, 2012.

There were two clerks on duty at the time, one manager and a part-time employee. After making my selections, I went to the counter to pay.  Surprisingly, neither one of them were interested in coming to do their job but were talking about their personal business and deliberately ignoring the people waiting in line.  We waited a full five minutes before they came forth to check us out.  Five minutes may not seem much, but in the business of convenience stores, people expect to make their purchases and leave within a minute.  Furthermore, the attitude of those two clerks expressed reluctance and unprofessional performance.  All in all, it was a very unpleasant experience. 
Uni-President is one of the most prestigious companies in Taiwan.  I sincerely suggest that you look into this matter and improve your employees’ performance.  As far as I am concerned, there’s a huge gap between the customers’ expectations and the real situation that I met.  
I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely,

Yun Jie Zou

